
NOTICE 
AMENDMENT OF INTEGRATED REGIONAL LICENCE 

HORIZON POWER (EIRL2) 
 

 

The Economic Regulation Authority has amended the integrated regional licence granted to 
Horizon Power (EIRL2) on 30 March 2006. Horizon Power (EIRL2) on 30 March 2006. 

The amendment relates to minor changes to the licensee’s licence area.   The amendment relates to minor changes to the licensee’s licence area.   

A copy of the licence can be found on the Authority’s website by clicking hereA copy of the licence can be found on the Authority’s website by clicking here.  These 
documents are available from the Authority, at a cost of $25.00, by telephoning (08) 9213 
1900. 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Mr Adam Phillips  
Assistant Director Monitoring  
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Mr Paul Byrne 
Byrne & Byrne Corporate Communications 
Ph: 61 8 9385 9941 
Mb: 0417 922 452 

 
 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
23 October 2006 

 

 

http://www.era.wa.gov.au/electricity/licenceHolders.cfm

